
PUBLIC NOTICE 
ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW 

FUNDING RECIPIENT: Town of Plaistow 

PROJECT TITLE: Plaistow PFAS Water Service Connections 

PROJECT ADDRESS: 145 MAIN ST, PLAISTOW NH, 03865 

WATER SYSTEM PWS#/PROJECT #: 1931010 
 

The Town of Plaistow has applied for funds through the State of New Hampshire PFAS Remediation Loan 

Fund (PFAS-RLF) to finance a water infrastructure improvements project. 

This project will include the extension of new water service connections from the curb stop to the 
building foundation. Approximately thirty-two (32) properties have been identified that are in close 

proximity of the Town’s potable water system and have been found to have drinking water wells that 
are contaminated with PFAS above groundwater standards.  The objective is to connect these properties 

to the new potable water system to provide them with clean drinking water.  
 

All required permits and approvals will be obtained prior to construction. 
 

Whereas this project constitutes only a minor project, and no significant environmental impacts are 
anticipated, a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) is proposed. 

 

PUBLIC REVIEW 

This public notice is published in accordance with Env-Dw 1400 and a 30-day comment period will be 

held.  Comments will be accepted through July 21, 2023 

The full document is available at des.nh.gov/sites/g/files/ehbemt341/files/inline-
documents/sonh/plaistow_env_review.pdf and comments may be addressed to the following locations:  
Underwood Engineers, Attn: Stephanie Kosmin, 99 N State St, Concord NH, 03301 
skosmin@underwoodengineers.com; or NHDES PFAS Remediation Loan Fund (PFAS-RLF) Attn: Kathryn 
Moran, Environmental Review Coordinator, PO Box 95, 29 Hazen Dr, Concord NH 03302-0095, or by 
email at: envreview@des.nh.gov. 
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